
 
 

 

Behaviour                                        

Relationships 

Emotional 

Wellbeing 

     
 

Welcome to Craneswater! 
We are pleased to welcome you to our Coffee afternoon at 

Craneswater School. Come and join some of our team for a 

tea, coffee and a slice for cake and an informal chat on 

Wednesday 13th July 2023 between 1:30-2:30pm.  

This afternoon is for parents/carers and families who are 

new to Craneswater School. We will be offering tips/ideas 

to support your children before they start. We will be 

available to answer questions and talk about the support 

we offer here at Craneswater.  

Come and chat to some of our Year 3 class teachers, Miss 

Wilkinson (SENCO), Mrs Davis (Family Support) and Miss 

Lynch (ELSA).  

Please email 

familysupport@craneswater.portsmouth.sch.uk to book 

your place. 
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